
October Pharma seeks to comply with EGX listing rules 

October Pharma is seeking to increase its shareholders in order to comply with the listing 
regulations of the Egyptian Exchange (EGX). The company is considering launching an 
advertising campaign or increasing tradable shares to bring in more shareholders. The EGX rules 
require listed corporations to have at least 200 shareholders and offer 5% in tradable shares.    


